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S2.02.07 unit

‘Larch Breeding and Genetic Resources’

Orléans, May 10, 2006

Dear Colleagues,

Here are some major news for our group :

New deputies 

Two new coordinator deputies have been nominated for our group, namely Dr. Throstur Eysteinsson from the Icelandic Forest Service (Iceland) and Dr.Katsuhiko Takata from Akita Prefectural University (Japan). Both have kindly accepted to assist me for a period of 3 years. 

New IUFRO web-site

IUFRO units web-site pages will be soon completely refreshed and re-actualised. New pages for our group will be soon accessible at http://www.iufro.org/science/divisions/division-2/20000/20200/20207/. Please make any comments and help us to enrich them and maintain them as actualised and informative as possible. 

Next meeting

Following our last ‘LARIX 2004’ meeting - successfully organised in Japan by Dr. K. Takata and his Committee in the framework of the IUFRO Unit 2.02.07 (Larch Breeding and Genetic Resources)-, I am glad to announce you that our next meeting will take place next September 16-21, 2007 in Québec (Canada). It will be entitled : ‘Larix 2007 ‘Integrated research activities for supply of improved larch to tree planting : tree improvement, floral biology and nursery production'.
Our Colleague, Dr. Martin Perron from MRNF-Québec, has indeed kindly accepted to organise that meeting. Right away, on behalf of all of you, I want to warmly thank him to have accepted to take in charge that organisation. Our LARIX 2007 meeting which will be hosted within a broader forestry meeting called ‘Carrefour de la recherche forestière 2007’. A web-site dedicated to that event is already accessible at http://www.mrnf.gouv.qc.ca/carrefour/ and more specifically for our LARIX 2007 meeting at http://www.mrnf.gouv.qc.ca/carrefour/english/larix.asp. 

Details on the organisation of the meeting will be of course communicated to you on due time by Dr.Perron (contact : martin.perron@mrnf.gouv.qc.ca). 

While several months still separate us from that major event for our group, I wanted you to be informed well in advance so that you can properly organise your participation. 

Mailing list

I try to re-actualise and enlarge my mailing list for S2.02.07 unit. Please any help from your side will be welcome to identify new colleagues interested by Larix species breeding and genetics and related topics. 

Publication

You might be interested by the following manual about ‘Western larch reproductive biology’ written by Dr. John N. Owens. The book will be soon available and Marc L. Rust (Director, IETIC) who has contracted this manual with Dr.Owens, try to assess the international interest for this book before publishing it. I promised him to help him in this respect because I think this initiative is worthwhile. Judge it yourself through a short description of the manual (table of content, approximate costs, etc) provided in the attached pdf file. If you are interested to purchase this manual, please directly contact: Marc Rust mrust@uidaho.edu.

I hope all of you are going fine and I expect to see you numerous in Québec next October 2007 for the LARIX 2007 symposium. 

Kind regards,

Luc E.Pâques

IUFRO S2.0.07 Unit coordinator
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